
Friday 5th May

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus
information relating to our campus and students.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Colts Leicester Forest Rugby Club did the DOUBLE; LEAGUE CHAMPIONS too 29.4.23!

The Coronation of King Charles III - Saturday 6 May 2023 at Westminster Abbey in London.



All Years ● A reminder that campus is closed on Monday 8th for the additional Bank Holiday,
reopening as normal on Tuesday 9th May.

● Tycoon Enterprise Team “Kloud Kandy” Sales - after a successful initial first day of
lunchtime sales from the dining room serving hatches, a reminder that sales continue
on Tuesday and Thursday lunchtimes each packet is £1 but CASH ONLY thank you.

● The Big Battery Hunt is back for 2023 - click here for further information about
collecting used batteries.

Year 7 ● Year 7 Video Calls Progress Evening - These will take place online on Thursday 8th
June. Further details, including how to book your appointments will be shared by
email in the forthcoming weeks.

Year 8 ● Year 8 Space Centre Trip Friday 30th June - the Year group is invited to the Space
Centre. Date for your diary - further details will be shared by email next week.

Year 10 ● Year 10 mock exams begin on Monday 12th June and the full timetable will be
shared with parents/carers early next week.

Year 11 ● Please ensure Year 11s have sufficient funds on their “Arbor Meals” as students will
need credit to be served by the Catering Team.

● Year 11 Leaver Hoodies - click here for information regarding the ordering and
purchase. Order deadline is 14th May 2023 - late orders cannot be accepted.

● REMINDER: Year 11 Prom Tickets are available on Arbor until Sunday 14th May
2023. Please note, this is on Arbor as a “Trip” students will need their own transport
arrangements to and from the venue.

Year 13 ● Please ensure Year 13s have sufficient funds on their “Arbor Meals” as students will
need credit to be served by the Catering Team.

● Year 13 Leaver Hoodies - click here for information regarding the ordering and
purchase. Order deadline is 14th May 2023 - late orders cannot be accepted.

● REMINDER: Year 11 Prom Tickets are available on Arbor until Sunday 4th June
2023. Please note, this is on Arbor as a “Trip” students will need their own transport
arrangements to and from the venue.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cCGRiyvoubMxbe3E_6CnEGsDcPsMhY4c/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1L9TLi9X6nxxtYY25XqrFudZkKAC1nPPO/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_Aesdvv0q8KhnfLGuT99cO3GojtcQEBy/view?usp=sharing

